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August 1, 2013
Contact:  

Jessica Welch

Office of Communications & Public Services

 (850) 926-0919
Wakulla County Board of County Commissioners Announces New Website Redesign 
Crawfordville, Florida – The Wakulla County Board of County Commissioners is proud to announce the release of their new and improved website redesign at http://mywakulla.com. 

The redesign is part of the County’s continued effort to meet the needs of the public.  The improved website provides a fresh new look, easy navigation, and improved content organization.  A few of the new and improved features include, form builder, events calendar, emergency alert notification, screen size compatibility, site search, GIS integration, web statistics, and secure connection.  
In addition, staff can now easily and quickly add and change the website’s content through the new Content Management Software (CMS).  Therefore, updates and changes will now only take minutes compared to the old website which could take up to 24hours.  Overall, the CMS will provide 24/7 communications and a huge cost savings to the County.  
Your feedback is valuable; if you have an opportunity please visit our site (www.mywakulla.com) and let us know what you think by using the Website Feedback Form located on the Communications & Public Services page, so we can continue to make improvements.  
If you have any questions, please contact Jessica Welch, Communications & Public Services Director at (850) 926-0919 ext. 706 or jwelch@mywakulla.com






